
Danville Volunteer Fire Department

296 Peacham Road

Danville, Vermont 05828

Danville Town Selectboard

Danville Town Hall

36 Route 2 West

Danville, Vermont 05828

April 11, 2024

To the Esteemed Members of the Danville Town Selectboard,

Please accept this Letter of Nomination, unanimously put forth, from the Danville Volunteer Fire
Department for Mr. Troy Cochran to be selected as Chief of the Department.

Troy has served many years as a dedicated member of the Danville Volunteer Fire Department
and has a remarkable reputation as a fire service leader and trustworthy colleague. Troy meets
all of the requirements for the position and we emphatically encourage the Board’s appointment.

Troy currently serves as Assistant Chief and the Department is confident that he will continue to
conduct himself both professionally and competently as Fire Chief.

We look forward to your decision and will be happy to answer any questions you may have
regarding this nomination.

Respectfully yours,

The Officers and Members of the Danville Volunteer Fire Department


